DBRC-

Discovery Bay

11 March 2025

Swimming Pools are Reopening Soon

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that the swimming pools at DBRC will re-open in April.
We will provide detailed information regarding the schedule shortly.

Thank you for your attention.
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NOTICE

FROM CLUB MANAGEMENT



